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Dear Trinity families, 

 

We have a really busy couple of weeks coming up with lots of events taking place so please make sure to check 

the calendar to know exactly what is going on.  

Next Saturday (16th) we have our annual Summer Fair! There is a letter attached with more details  but there will 

be lots of fun activities including  face painting, slime making  and I will be back in the stocks!  

It was a great day last year and we hope to see you all there again! 

 

As ever, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday 4th June.  

 

 

 

 

Darren Janes 

 

Head of School 

 

Primary Phase 

Trinity all Through School 

Friday 8th June 2018 

TRINITY PRIMARY NEWSLETTER 
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 Dates for the Diary  

13/06/2018 10:05am- 10:25am RW class assembly  

16/06/2018 12:00am- 3:30pm  Summer Fayre 

22/06/18 12.45pm  Early Closure  

25/06/18 2.30pm– 3.00p, Logan Lee Gets His Kicks performance  

27/06/2018 10.05am– 10.25am RA class assembly  

29/06/2018 All day  Sports day  

05/07/2018 3:30pm - 4:30pm  Science fair  

12/07/18 All day  Year 4 Science Day at Trinity Secondary  

13/07/2018 All day  Diversity day  

20/07/2018 1:45pm Last day of term—half day 

World Environment Day– Miss K’s Plastic Challenge  
On Wednesday Miss K led a worship about 
the impact plastic is having on our envi-
ronment. The children were extremely 
shocked when they saw  the damage dis-
carded plastic was causing around the 
world!  
So, they were all set a challenge- f they 
could pick up any plastic or litter they 
found in the local environment and put it 
in a bin, they would receive an award next 
week for being a courageous advocate!  
The response has been fantastic so far and 
we are really proud you all!  
If you have any pictures you wish to share 
then please email them to Miss K so she 
can share them in next week’s celebration 
assembly on Friday  
 
c.kyriakides@trinity.lewisham.sch.uk  

New Parent Governor  

Congratulations to Lindsay Miles who has 

been elected as our new Parent Governor. 

Lindsay has two children at the school and is 

always in the playground should you wish to 

go and say hi!  

Polling Day Reminder                                                   
Trinity Primary will be remaining open on 
Thursday for the local election. However, 
there will be no access to the main recep-
tion as they will be using this space for the 
polling station.                                                       
Mrs Browning and Miss Thatcher will have a 
desk set up in the corridor should you need 
them.                                      
The front gate will still be 
open to access the play-
ground, however the main 
entrance will be closed.   

Year 4 Science Day at Trinity Secondary  

A date for your diaries– Thursday 12th July 

Year 4 have been invited to take part in a Science Day at the 

secondary school. Parents will also be invited for the first part 

day!  

A letter from the secondary site will be sent out soon with more details.  

Early Closure Reminder  

A reminder that school will close at 12.45 on 

Friday 22nd June.  

The children will still be having lunch at 

school as we will be starting the lunch break 

slightly earlier to 

ensure they are all 

fed!  

RSE  

As of next week, Relationship and Sex Educa-

tion lessons will be taking place across the 

school. This is taught using the scheme 

‘Teaching SRE with Confidence’ by the Chris-

topher Winters Project which is used by 

many schools. If you have any questions 

then please see Miss Stevenson in the play-

ground.  

Sports Day reminder  

A reminder that sports day will at Manor 

House Gardens on Friday 29th June.  

Timings will be clarified in next week’s news 

letter.  

We look for-

ward to seeing 

you there!  

We need your help!  
The Travelling Book Fair is coming soon and we need volunteers to help set up 
and run it. 
It is after school in the hall  between 19th June-22nd June  
If you can spare some time to help our school, please let Miss Adams know.  

 
Our school can earn FREE BOOKS for every book sold 
at the Fair so this is a great opportunity to stock up our 
library. 
 
You can find out more about Travelling Book Fairs 
at travellingbooks.co.uk. 
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Dear Trinity Families, 
 

Celebrate reading at our Book Fair! 

 
 

Come and join us! 

The Book Fair will be arriving at school soon.  It has hun-
dreds of new children’s books to browse and buy. Don’t 
forget that every book you buy can help to get more 
books for our school library! 
 
WHEN-    19th – 22rd June.     After school  
 
WHERE-    Trinity hall 
 
There are over 200 titles for you and your child to 
choose from, and with prices starting from only £2.99, 
there’s sure to be a book for everyone. 

 

This is a good opportunity to help us increase the 

amount of books in the library. Thank you for your con-

tinued support. Please contact me if you have any fur-

ther questions.  

Claire Adams 


